Tarzana Neighborhood Council Budget/Finance Committee

Minutes of Meeting September 21, 2015

Attending:  Chairman Harvey Goldberg, Eran Heissler, Allan Wertheim, Kenneth Schwartz, Max Flehinger

Absent: Jon Reich, Bob Shmaeff
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Goldberg at 7:33 P.M.

Minutes of the August 19, 2015 meeting were unanimously approved as presented in a motion by Flehinger, seconded by Wertheim.

After a review by the committee, a motion to approve the preliminary financial statements as of August 31 was made by Flehinger, seconded by  Wertheim and approved unanimously. 

August 2015 expenditures for submission to DONE were reviewed, after which a motion to approve the submission, made by Heissler, seconded by Schwartz, was approved unanimously.
On a request from the president of the TNC, a motion to approve expenditure of an amount NTE $150 for the purchase of an external hard drive to back up TNC records and documents was made by Flehinger and seconded by Schwartz. The motion passed unanimously.  Funds are classified as Operation, General, Miscellaneous from Unallocated.

A motion by Heissler seconded by Schwartz to authorize payment of a previously budgeted amount of $400 to support two annual VANC functions (a Fall Resource Board Forum formerly a Planning Forum and a Spring Mixer)  was passed unanimously. 
Next meeting of the Budget/Finance Committee will be on Wednesday, October 21.

The meeting was adjourned at 7;41 P.M.  (a world record!)
Respectfully submitted,

Max Flehinger, acting secretary

